SERVICE SECTOR DEPARTMENT-II

Our Ref: SSD-1l/General-1 09 January 2020

New department, i.e. Service Sector Department (SSD-II) has been created in BIS HQs. E-mail ID of the
department is ssd2@bis.gov.in.

It is requested that email of the Service Sector Department-Il may be noted for communication.

(S.K. Kanogia)
Head (SSD-II)

Circulated to all departments at HQs/ ROs/BOs/ Labs/ NITS
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